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May 03, 2023  

Matt Kelly 

McGuire and Hester 

Senior Project Manager 

2810 Harbor Bay Parkway  Alameda, CA  94502 

 Subject: Hale Creek Enhancement Pilot Project 

Contract No. C0667 and Project No. 26164001 

 Project Completion Letter 

Dear Mr. Kelly: 

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion 

Letter for the subject contract and established the completion of the project. 

A Final Inspection for the subject project was performed on April 13, 2023. Completion of all 
Deficiency List items has been attested to by District staff. 

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated 05/01/23, from McGuire and 
Hester. 

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the 
District Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract. 

If you have any questions, contact Peter Park at the District’s Headquarters Building (408) 761-8817 
or by e-mail at PPark@valleywater.org 

Sincerely,  

Brandon Hays 
Construction Manager 
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